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Rudy Garza 
Chief Customer Engagement Officer (CCEO) 
 
 
February 11, 2021 
 
 
Dear Mr. Harman, 
 
I want to start by again thanking Cyrus Re
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¶ YOUR INPUT:  The capacity reductions in FlexSTEP should be measured in 
Coincident Peak (CP) demand terms instead of Non-Coincident Peak (NCP) 
as has been our custom  
We continue to believe NCP is a broader measure that better aligns with how our 
customers use energy.  We have consistently tracked and reported CP values and 
will continue to do so for 
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¶ Mr. Ben Gorzell, CFO & Supervisor to Public Utilities 
¶ Ms. Ivalis Meza, Chief of Staff to the Mayor 
¶ Ms. Michelle Lugalia-Hollon, Director of Policy 
    


